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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Bill, Davidson, N8JXO, and I went to the combined Region 1 and Region 6 SIRN

(Statewide Interoperability Radio Network) meeting in Charleston on Thursday.

There were several Amateur Radio operators at the meeting, a few of them who are

on the DAREN system, and also check into the State Wide DAREN Net.  The meeting

was held at the new National Weather Service building.  Before the meeting was

held, those at the meeting was given a tour of the new building and weather

equipment.  The weather service has purchased a lot of new Amateur Radio

equipment they are hoping to get in operation in the near future.  I'm not for

sure if they will have a Packet Radio station to be on the DAREN network.  Tony

Edwards, KJ4FYM, Warning Coordination Meteorologist, is very interested in

getting the stations in operation.

Well, Christmas is getting closer, I hope everyone is ready.  The National

Weather Service is talking about storm they think may be severe.  They are

talking about very low temperatures, high winds, rain, and snow in the next few

days.  If we get what they say, we may end up with a white Christmas.  Myself,

I'm looking for spring and summer so I can get some more antennas hung and get

some more AREDN (Digital Amateur Radio Emergency Network) Project stations on

the air.  Conard Richardson, WV8JCR, has got one of his AREDN stations set up to

connect to the DAREN system.  There are a couple local Amateurs who don't have a

DAREN stations, but are on the AREDN network.  They check into the weekly State

Wide DAREN Net by using the AREDN system.  If we can get the AREDN system state

wide like we had the DAREN system was at one time, we can have a great emergency

backup communications system.  Neither system requires the use of the world wide

web internet system.

There were 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Sammy Mercer,

N8SVX, needs only one more check-in to make 750.
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